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This "Robin Hood" program to take money from people who are forced to pay higher prices for
energy and give it to entities to use for so-called climate change mitigation is a farce and I do not
support it. The money that Washington citizens are being forced to pay in the name of climate
change mitigation will result in ZERO benefit to the environment and is simply a taking by the
government.


